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OAK BROOK, IL – The SIA will sponsor a free Jan. 22 Webcast to discuss the latest revisions
to the International Technology Roadmap for Semiconductors. 
 
Alan Allan, Intel external programs staff engineer and roadmap committee member, will explain
the important changes and additions, including discussion of “More than Moore,” reasons for the
changes, and roadmap interpretation.
 
To register, visit www.semiconductor.net/webcasts . 
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